
City of Sedgwick 
City Council Meeting 

June 4, 2025 
 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

SUBJECT:  City Mural Project   

INITIATED BY:  Administration 

AGENDA:  New Business 

Recommendation: Staff recommends approval of the city mural project.  
 
Background: Staff initiated discussions with Sedgwick graduate Austin Thieme to develop a conceptual 
drawing of a proposed mural for the side of the PD building in the pocket park. If approved, the city would 
provide materials and equipment for the art installation to be completed and coordinate with Mr. Thieme 
on any assistance required.  
 
Financial Considerations: The project would be paid for out of the community relations fund.    

Recommendations/Actions: It is recommended that the City Council approve the proposed project.  

Attachments: Conceptual Drawing 
  



 
 


